
 

Illinois Lambda State Organization 

 

To: Members of Lambda State Executive Board 
From: Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant 
Re: Cover letter for monthly mailing 
 
November 2015 
 
Fall brings with it cool temperatures and the beauty of the leaves to Illinois.  Hopefully 
you were able to attend the Creative Arts Retreat to spend some time in nature.   
 
Thanksgiving is coming up soon and Christmas is just around the corner!  Time does 
fly!  
 
The mailing this month is much smaller than the past few months.  Sylvia’s letter 
contains details about whom to share items with. 
 
An address change for the following should be noted: 
 
Please change my address to: 
4540 E 2000 North Rd. 
Fithian, IL 61844 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com  


